From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 September 2013 23:55
To: jon@jonsmithassociates.net; John Adams
Subject: FW: Neighbourhood Planning this Friday

Neighbourhood planning camp I attended in Bristol 3-5th Feb 2013



From: Juliet Rose [mailto:jrose@edenproject.com] 
Sent: 12 December 2012 18:14
To: German Julian CC
Subject: Re: Neighbourhood Planning this Friday
Hi Julian 

Yes we are, but we are close to capacity. However, I can squeeze one more in. It's hosted by Eden with content provided by Locality  and Planning Aid, it's a great way to get a short and sweet version of what Neighbourhood Planning entails. We have had a last minute rush of interest but that's affected how many facilitators we can lay out hands on for the workshops. I will forward you the marketing flyer, the booking link won't work as we had to close it but if you send me the name of the person who wants to attend I will add them in. Can you let me know by 10.00 tomorrow morning if not before. It's free! 

We are also running a more intensive Planning Camp 3-5th Feb next year for which there are still a few places. This is a national event and good for groups new to the process. Info and booking link for this can be found at www.edenproject.com/planning-camp
Also free and includes accommodation. 

Hope this helps 

Best wishes 

Juliet 


Sent from my iPhone


On 12 Dec 2012, at 17:40, "German Julian CC" <jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk> wrote:

Hello,
 
I have just been copied into an email saying that you are hosting a neighbourhood planning event this Friday. Please can you let me know if this is correct, if so who can attend and if there is a cost?
 
Many thanks.
 
Best wishes,
                     Julian 
 
Julian German
Cornwall Councillor
Roseland Electoral Division
07737 183 690
 

 

